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Product Life Announcement 
 
Date: 14 August 2019 
 
 
Dear PowerShield Customer, 
 
This notice is to inform you that the Sentinel system has been phased out of production. The Sentinel system 
has been fully superseded by the PowerShield 8 system which was released in 2017. 
 
Sentinel system spare parts, repair, service and technical support will be available until December 2026 
through the PowerShield factory.   
 
Legacy quotations and specific project requirements for full Sentinel systems may be supported at 
PowerShield discretion, however prices may be at a premium. 
 
PowerShield recommends selection of PowerShield 8 for all new projects. 
 
Affected products: 

Product Part number 

Sentinel  9100-019, 9100-021 
9100-025 to 9100-050 
9100-108 to 9100-137 
9100-156 to 9100-171 

m-Senzor(s) Generation 2 
9100-081, 9100-082 
9100-085 to 9100-090 
 
Generation 3 
9100-094 to 9100-107 

Measurement Module 9100-016, 9100-017, 9100-018 
9100-022, 9100-023, 9100-024 

Sentinel SNMP adaptor 9100-093, 9100-140 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative or go to 
https://www.powershield.com/contact. 
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